Mayor James Mayberry

City Of Crossville 04/21/2021

Mr. Mayor,

We are presently preparing plats in conjunction with the City Engineering Department in Crossville for
our next phase of development / expansion.

We are in the process of purchasing this tract from James Mitchell and for the sake of moving forward,
he has agreed to sign the annexation letter.

Please accept and present our letter of proposed annexation of the following property into the City of
Crossville to allow these new properties to become city residents of Crossville.

The tract we would like to incorporate contains 8.79 acres located on the Eastern side of Northside Drive
and is anticipated to connect to our existing Holly Tree Dr.

I am enclosing the legal description of the property.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Respectfully,
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mes T. Wilson JlamesMitchell

CEO Current Property Owner
“Gardens, Inc.”





